City of Dixon
Code Enforcement Board
April 9, 2025

City of Dixon Code Enforcement Board met on Wednesday, April 9, 2025, at 10 a.m. to conduct
an interview with a prospective CEB Officer.

The interviewee was Chris O’Leary of Dixon.

Present for the interview was CEB Chairman Sondra Norman, members Teresa Johnson, Janice
Baker and Stace Poole.

At 10:50 a.m., the board convened into regular session. A motion was made by Mrs. Johnson to
hire Mr. O’Leary as Code Enforcement Officer at a beginning salary of $200 per month, per
approval of the Commission. The motion was seconded by Mrs. Baker, all ayes.

A motion to adjourn was made by Mrs. Johnson, seconded by Mrs. Baker, all ayes.
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Sondra Norman, Chairman




